
Canterbury Surrey Hills Community Finance Limited 
 
 
 
 

9 November 2022 
 
 
Market Announcement 
National Stock Exchange (NSX) 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC LODGEMENT 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME & NSX CODE 

Canterbury Surrey Hills Community Finance Limited (Company) has successfully applied to ASIC 
to change its company name. Effective from Monday 14 November 2022, the Company will be re-
named Inner East Community Finance Limited.  
 
The Company’s NSX listing code, CSH will change to IEC on the same date. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Steve Miller 
Company Secretary 
Canterbury Surrey Hills Community Finance Limited 
 
 
For further information contact:  
Juliann Byron    Steve Miller 
Chairman     Company Secretary 
+61 419 368 029    +61 400 825 397 
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